

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

17th March 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

Care Home Parking

The following only applies to a very small minority of parents, however it needs to be sent to all.

Yesterday I received a phone call from the care home next to the school regarding parents parking in the care home and in its entrance.

They are trying to restrict the number of people they have on their site and this is clearly not helping. It is also private property. They also said that when parents have been asked to move, they have then behaved aggressively to care home staff.

As headteacher of Larchwood I do not like taking calls like this. Our parents represent us as a school and this behaviour by a very small minority of parents is not acceptable.

To be clear:

Please do not park in the care home car park.

Do not park in the entrance to the car park – this blocks access for ambulances and fire engines.

Thank you to the huge majority of parents who park responsibly or walk to the school.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

